From: Ryan Frolik <ryanfrolik@eastcentralbaldwinwater.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2023 12:00 PM

To: Billie Jo Underwood <BUnderwood@baldwincountyal.gov>
Cc: Keri Green <KEGREEN @baldwincountyal.gov>

Subject: RE: ECBC Board Appointment

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments,
clicking links, or responding to this email.

Good Morning Commissioner,

At the Board meeting last week, the Board discussed the expired term of Mr. Carl Davis and subsequently agreed to
recommend to the Commission his re-appointment to the East Central Baldwin Water Authority Board. The Board asked
me to send over the attached letter.

Thanks again for your help on this matter. If you need any additional information, please let me know.

Ryan Frolik

General Manager

East Central Baldwin Water Authority
251-942-1242
rvanfrolik@eastcentralbaldwinwater.com




